
We urge you to vote no on SB1530.  This bill will provide 
massive unfavorable economic impact on some of our smallest 
and lowest income communities.  Oregon is already one of the 
greenest states with extremely low CO2 emissions.  While 
improving our emisions and environmental impact is important, 
crippling our State's economy with massive taxes is not the 
answer.  
 
We urge you to listen to the citizens you represent, not just the 
ones with your party's letter in front of their names". 
 
Thank you 
Larry & Susan Snyder 
Condon, Or 97823 
541-815-2748 
susanlarrysnyder@gmail.com 
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